
Emerson Levy 

STATE REPRESENTATIVE 

House District 53 

April 14, 2025 

Timothy G. Sekerak 
Chief Clerk of the House 
State Capitol Building 
Salem, OR 97301 

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES 

RE: Potential Conflict oflnterest on HB 2932 

Dear Chief Clerk Sekerak, 

I am writing to disclose a potential conflict of interest regarding House Bill 2932, which 
proposes an amendment to ORS 244.040 to permit public officials to ,receive compensation from 
post-secondary institutions for teaching one or more courses. 

On occasion, I serve as an adjunct instructor for a post-secondary institution. While this role is 
part-time and not central to my primary public duties, I recognize that HB 2932 may be 
interpreted as affecting circumstances similar to mine. Out of an abundance of caution and in the 
interest of full transparency, I am submitting this disclosure for the public record. 

Sincerely, 

Emerson Levy 

State Representative, HD 53 




